## Birdwood High School



2 July 2018

Dear Parent/Caregiver

Our school has been actively working with the Department for Education's IT team to improve our internet connectivity. As such, we have been fortunate enough to be one of only 6 schools chosen to participate in a pilot program.

This is an exciting initiative aimed at delivering faster, more reliable internet services to every student, in every school across the state and we are thrilled to be part of it.

The internet connectivity pilot will be rolled out in our school during the July school holidays to minimise any disruption and will run throughout the second half of the year.

As part of this Pilot Program the school has invested significant funds to upgrade two thirds of our existing computer rooms. With these two projects we hope to improve the teaching and learning programs here at Birdwood High School.

Great change sometimes comes with teething problems so there may be some disruption to regular IT services while we work on improving the internet at our school. The good news is, our school will be getting extra IT support during this time to minimise any disruption.

As a parent, you don't need to do anything. We just wanted to share this exciting news with you about the great improvements we are working on for our school.

As part of this Pilot Program the school has invested significant funds to upgrade two thirds of our existing computer rooms. With these two projects we hope to improve the teaching and learning programs here at Birdwood High School.

Kind regards

Heather Makris

M

Principal